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NOTICE 

 
POSTPONEMENT OF WALK-IN-INTERVIEW  
TO THE POST OF  CONSULTANT (AUDIT)  

 

 

In continuation to the Employment Notice dated 21.01.2022 

published on the University website and also notified in various news 

papers on 25.1.2022, the Walk-in-Interview for the post of Consultant 

(Audit) on contract basis scheduled to be held on Friday the 28th 

January 2022 in the University Guest House has been postponed due 

to unavoidable circumstances.  

The next date of Walk-in-Interview to this position shall be 

announced at later stage on the University website.  

 
 

25.01.2022                 Registrar i/c 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


